
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Tuesday, May 7, 2024 

 
Ø Attention Grade 12 SHSM students:  There is mandatory CPR and First Aid 

training coming up.  Please see the lists posted outside of Student 
Services ASAP.  All sessions are 2 full days and are mandatory to graduate 
with an SHSM.  Please see Mrs. Gordon or Mr. Pullar if you have any 
questions. 

 
Ø Attention grade 12 students attending university in the fall:  Be sure to 

accept your offer on the OUAC website by midnight June 3rd, 
2024.  Offers will expire after this date. 

 
Ø It is that time of year again when we start to prepare for our Triple A 

Awards Assembly and acknowledge all the great work and efforts of our 
students.  Point sheets are available in the NCVLE to be printed or there 
are hard copies printed for pick up in Student Services. If you are 
interested in submitting, you will need to gather signatures from coaches 
or moderators for the teams, clubs and activities you have participated in 
over the years and submit your signed forms to Student Services by May 
21st at 2:10 pm.  Late forms will NOT be accepted.  We have to order 
items so Tuesday, May 21st at 2:10 is a very hard deadline. 

 
Ø Track and field athletes are reminded about our practice today after 

school.  See in you resource room at 2:20- be dressed to practice. Also, 
please remember, Spirit Wear purchases on school cash online are due 
this week! 

 
Ø There will be no Study Hall on Thursday of this week due to Starvathon, it 

will resume back on Monday, sorry for the inconvenience. 
 
 
 



Ø Any students who have permission forms and cash pledges to sign up for 
Starvathon, please bring them to Mrs. Clark in room 206 immediately 
after the announcements.  Also, any students who wish to purchase 
Starvathon t-shirts in cash, please come to room 206 immediately after 
announcements as well.  

 


